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Indoor Worship Services Resume! 

 
 
 

We will be starting indoor Traditional worship again on  

Sunday October 11
th
 at 11am.   

We will be following the latest CDC guidelines, hand sanitizer will be available as you 

enter, and certain pews will be marked to help maintain social distancing. 

Contemporary services will continue outdoors at 9am (weather permitting) until 

Pastor Detrie gets too cold and heads inside.  

Luther Memorial Church 

818 Tinton Ave 

Tinton Falls, NJ 07724 

(732) 542-2727 



Monday – Friday  

new @ 9:00AM 

Virtual Devotions with Pastor 

Detrie on Facebook and You 

Tube. You can access the 

study at any time once it is 

posted. 

 

Tuesdays, 10:30AM 

On-site Community Bible Study with Pastor Detrie 

in Jody Joseph Bongiovi’s back yard,  

845 Tinton Avenue, Tinton Falls, NJ  

You may park in the LMC church parking lot and 

cross Tinton Avenue to attend. Bring your Bible, a 

lawn chair and anything else you might need. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

OCTOBER 18, 2020 

 

The Virtual CROP Walk for Hunger will take place October 18th. Walkers, 
Sponsors and Food Contributions are all needed to help in this worthwhile 
cause. Because of the pandemic, the needs are greater than ever. Please give 
your support again this year.  
 

As in the past we will also be collecting peanut butter, rice, beans, and 
soup which will be given to Lunch Break. Because of the current situation, we 
will be collecting the food in the church parking lot at a later date to be decided.   

With your help and enthusiasm to meet the challenges we face this year; 
we will keep on walking and invite others to join in with heart and ‘sole’ to help 
us to end hunger.  For now, we need to start signing up walkers. Any age is 
welcome to join, and since you decide how far you want to walk this year, this 
should open it up to more walkers.  Please contact Marie Helsing by email at 
Mums@aol.com or by calling 732-542-7892 to sign up or for more information. 

Adult Bible Study 
We will begin to meet at church on 
October 11th, but will also be 
streaming via Zoom.  Join us 
whichever way you feel most 
comfortable. 
The link to the study can be found 
on our website lmcnj.org 
 



Communion is available again 

Communion is now being offered after the 9am 

worship service on Sunday mornings to LMC 

Members and those who have spoken to Pastor 

Detrie in advance. Each wafer/grape drink container 

is individually wrapped and has been properly 

handled for distribution to those receiving 

communion. 

The same method will be used for the 11am indoor 

traditional worship service starting October 11th.  

Pastor will follow CDC sanitation procedures before 

each distribution and the number of members at the 

rail will be limited to allow social distancing. 

 

An alternative container for those who prefer a gluten 

free and/or grape juice option is also available. 

 

These prepackaged containers have been donated so far. If we would like to continue using 

them, members should be aware that they cost around 5 times more than our previous method. 

We will need to rely on members to increase their donations, hope that the generous donor 

provides more, or we will change to another (more affordable) safe communion style. 

 

 

 

 

Cancellations 
 

The 2020 NJ District Mission Golf Classic has been cancelled for this year.  The 

event will resume in May 2021.   

 

Tinton Falls Community Day has been cancelled for 2020. We look forward to 

participating in 2021.  

 

The LMC Annual Clambake has been canceled for 2020. We are hopeful that we 

will be able to resume the event in 2021. 

 

 



LMC’s 3rd Annual Trunk or Treat  
Saturday October 24th from 3-5pm 

   Rain Date Sunday October 25th 

 
Anyone who would like to design a trunk needs to e-mail Ellen Rehberg at 
ellen.illies@yahoo.com or let Dan Rehberg know on Sunday ASAP. 
 
If you need help with decorating ideas or 
giveaway bags, let us know. 
 
Looking forward 
to some Halloween fun with you! 
 
 
 

 

LMC Preschool  
The Preschool will open for the 2020/2021 school year on October 5th! 

More stringent protocol for LMC building access will be followed in compliance with CV-19. 

There will be a special notice about building use for Bible Studies and meetings which will 

include our new building access policies. We want to thank everyone for their understanding 

and patience as we navigate these new regulations. 

 

 

Bible Readings for October 

All Worship Services 
 

10/4: 18th Sunday After Pentecost     10/11: 19th Sunday After Pentecost 

Holy Gospel:                Isaiah 5:1-7   Old Testament:   Isaiah 25:6-9 

Epistle:               Philippians 3:4b-14   Epistle:            Philippians 4:4-13 

Holy Gospel:     Matthew 21:33-46   Holy Gospel:  Matthew 22:1-14 

 

10/18: 20th Sunday After Pentecost  10:25: Reformation Sunday 

Holy Gospel:             Isaiah 45:1-7  1st Reading:      Revelation 14:6-7 

Epistle:         1 Thessalonians1:1-10      Epistle:                Romans 3:19-28 

Holy Gospel:    Matthew 22:15-22  Holy Gospel:          John 8:31-36 
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1st  Dave Kvedaras 

2nd  Thomas Mirandi 

5th  Christopher Cho 

Janice Langanke 

Samantha Shaljian 

6th  Annie Blair 

8th  Jeffrey Cho 

13th  Donna Colasurdo 

16th  Sandy Seckendorf 

18th  Joe Genke 

20th  Kevin Langanke 

21st  Ed Magenheimer 

24th  Art Strohmer 

27th  Keith Egan 

28th  Matthew Shaljian 

30th  Mike Colianno 

Harrison Detrie

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please add these individuals to your prayers: 
Louis Russo Melvin Taylor Collin Dorothy Carroll 

Joyce Siney Lynn Gerhman James D’Andrea Art Strohmer 

The Lembeck Family Chip Walter Michelle Walker Brian 

Devny & Kayla Joseph Colton Farrell Harold Brown Ulkika Weiss 

Renee Connell Ruta Colomb Janis Luksis Linda Moldoch 

Jerry Kastning Kathleen Samaras Connie Wild Joe Scelfo 

Gina Tobia Cynthia Mayer John Wills Tim Bains 

Judith Shaw Sandi Carter Carol Parkus Gloria Gagliardi 

Anne-Lise Maida Jen O'Connor Bob Hollenbeck Gary du Bois Sister-in-law Roseann 

Jan Bastone Joe Tetley Hitue Deborah 

Vivian Skaar Gene Buckley David Bartelt Mary Ann 

Beth McLaughlin Ellen Klein Zak Brown & family Russ Baccaglini 

Sebastian & his family Jenn Pivak Deanna Blair Cho/Damas Family & baby Olivia 

Judy O'Connor Daniel Curtis The family of  

Joseph Papinchak 

For guidance & support as  

someone retires to Tennessee 

   For the family of Millie Reich 
 

Please e-mail us any prayer requests; or join the weekly email prayer group by contacting the church office at 

officeLmc818@gmail.com 

mailto:officeLmc818@gmail.com

